
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Maine Department of Health and Human Services and Department of Education 
school immunization requirements rule include: 

Required for 7th grade entry: 
• 1 Tdap 
• 1 Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine (MCV4) 

Required for 12th grade entry: 
• 2 Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine (MCV4)  
   (Only one dose is required if the 1st dose is given on or after 16th birthday) 

Maine’s immunization rules align with current national recommendations to better protect 
the health of all Maine people.  

In order to provide easier access to these mandatory vaccines, Sanford Middle and High 
Schools will be hosting a vaccination clinic on Friday, April 26, 2024.  

We will be partnering with Northern Light Home Care and Hospice to provide this clinic 
for our students.   

Please click here to begin the consent process. You will receive an email within a week 
containing the form to complete electronically and sign.  

All forms must be filled out completely. Children presenting with an incomplete form 

may not receive their vaccine. There will be no out of pocket cost and no child will be 

turned away due to inability to pay.   

Sincerely, 

             Katie Gray BSN, RN                                              Lynne Signore BSN, RN, NCSN 
             SMS School Nurse                                                 SHS School Nurse 
             207-206-1754                                                       207-206-1708 
             kgray@sanford.org                                                 lsignore@sanford.org  
   

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/0d6ad44dc142424aa80366e55432691a
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